
ADMISSIONS OPEN FOR SPECIALIST MATHS SCHOOL FOR ENTRY IN
SEPTEMBER 2024

Gifted maths students in Surrey can now apply to study A-Levels at Surrey Maths School
– a new state-funded specialist maths school for 16-19 year olds, serving Surrey,
Sussex, Berkshire, Hampshire, South East and South West London.

Located in Guildford, close to the train and bus stations to facilitate students from across
the South East region, Surrey Maths School is set to welcome its first cohort of students
in September 2024.

The school will be centre of excellence for studying maths and further maths at A level,
along with additional A Levels in chemistry, physics, economics and computer science,
delivered through a partnership between Learning Partners Academy Trust and the
University of Surrey.

Sahar Shillabeer and Nora Kettleborough (pictured left), have been appointed as Co-
Heads of Surrey Maths School. They are currently Assistant Heads at King's College
London Mathematics School (KCLMS), which achieved the highest A level results in the
country in 2022.

Surrey Maths School, the eighth specialist maths school to open in England, will be a
gateway to accessing the world’s top universities, prestigious degree level
apprenticeships and careers in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics
(STEM). It aims to improve the diversity of students going on to study maths at the
highest levels and has a commitment to reach students who are under-represented in
STEM – in particular, female students and students who might not otherwise have the
support to win places on the most competitive STEM courses post-18.

Andrew Roach, Director of Education and Surrey Maths School Lead, Learning Partners
Academy Trust, said: “We will set our own students up for the greatest opportunities
available to the most brilliant mathematicians, and we will be a beacon of excellence for
maths teaching across the region. Our Co-Heads have the brilliance, drive and
experience to help the very best mathematicians to unlock their potential.”

Admissions for Surrey Maths School open this month. The admissions process involves
a maths aptitude test and interviews to be held in the Spring, following which conditional
offers will be made subject to GCSE grades. For further information about Surrey Maths
School, please visit: surreymathsschool.co.uk
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A brand new state-funded specialist
maths school in central  Guildford for
16-19 year olds across the region.

Visit  our website to find out more.
Applications open in September 2023.


